
Driffield Junior School 
 
 
11th October 2018 
 
Dear parents/carers of year 3 pupils 
 
As part of our science and DT work linked to healthy living, we will be making pizzas in 
class using our own designs.  
 
Next week, your child will be given the opportunity to taste toppings commonly found on 
pizzas – such as peppers, sweetcorn, pineapple, ham and chicken.  
 
Please let your child’s class teacher know of any food allergies that your child may have.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs R Dixon 
Year 3 Coordinator and Deputy Head 


